PRINCIPAL : BECKY MANIKA SECRETARY : SHANNON SCHNICKE
BEHAVIOR COACH : JASON TELLO  CLERICAL:BAILEY WITTENBACH
COUNSELOR : DENISE LAMBRIGHT NURSE: JULIA CROWLEY

UPCOMING DATES HALLOWEEN FUN

OAKWOOD WILLBE HAVING A HALLOWEEN
10/25 All Grades No School PARADE THAT IS OPEN TO ALL PARENTS TO
COME WATCH. PLEASE SEE THE ATTACHMENT
10/31 Halloween Parade
IN THE LINKS ABOVE FOR MORE
11/5 All Grades No School
11/8 Picture Re-Take Day

INFORMATION. KEEP AN EYE OUT IN YOUR
STUDENTS TEACHER NEWSLETTERS FOR
INFORMATION ON CLASSROOM PARTIES!

A MESSAGE FROM MRS.MANIKA

In October we continue working on showing our Raider Pride while focusing on self-direction
and ways we can problem solve. Information about the Halloween Parade is above in the
important links section and classroom-specific Halloween activities will be communicated
through your individual student’s teacher. Parent-teacher conferences are at the end of the
month, please look for more information on that from your students’ teacher. The fall season is
here so please help remind students to bring a sweatshirt or light jacket to school each day as
we have been seeing some big temperature shifts. Students will go outside every day for recess
weather permitting the entire year.






